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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   Janet Mason, Deputy City Clerk 

City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Blvd. 

Apache Junction, AZ  85119 

 

FROM:   John Suniga, Deputy Fire Marshal        

   

DATE:   May 16, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:  Special Event Liqour License – Superstition Harley-Davidson 

    

 

The Superstition Fire/Medical District has reviewed the submitted documentation for 2910 W. Apache Trail as 

related to the event to be held on June 17, 2017. We would recommend approval of this application based, as 

always, on good practices for the general safety of all patrons and employees. 
 

Applicant shall ensure that all local fire and life safety codes and ordinances are adhered to for the duration of 

the event.  

 

Thank you for your notification on this matter. 

 

 

Jos 

 

ATTN:  Application 

 
 

 


